

November 11, 2022

Rocky Marasili Storm Masters PO Box 3270 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

Dear Rocky,

Thank you for your generous in-kind donation of gutters & gutter guards to our Non-Profit farm. Your support of our farm has enabled us to move forward with our mission to rescue animals and aid Special needs individuals, at risk teen and veterans suffering from PTSD. We are excited to complete the remaining building this year and look forward to welcoming many new people and animals in need to the farm.

We cannot adequately express or sincerest gratitude for your generosity. Sean and I are humbled that you find our mission worthy of your support.

With Warmest Regards,

Jo Ann Burney

Co-Founder & Executive Director

Allaire Community Farm